
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Letter of Appreciation  
 
 
This is to certify that our organization whole heartedly acknowledges and appreciate voluntary services M.Sc. 
students of Institute of Science, Nirma University which they provide during the year 2015-16. The students and 
Faculty Coordinator visited our institute and donated useful items. They also did audio recording of useful books for 
the use of our students with visual impairment. 
 
The Faculty Coordinator motivated all the students to visit the institute, spend quality time with our students and 
to motivate our students to pursue their studies vigorously. The students also visited all our activities including 
Vision-in-the-dark with lot of enthusiasm and zeal and appreciate struggle of our trainees with disabilities. 
 
We very appreciate initiative of Faculty Coordinator for leading the group of students during all their visits and 
organizing discussion of the students with key officials of the institute. In this way, our institute could sensitize 
students of Institute of Science as regard importance of education of such marginalized groups of students. 
 
It would always be pleasure of our institute to have students of your institute with us and with best wishes, 
 

 
Bhushan Punani 
General Secretary 


